
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

for Transportation Grant Applications 

  

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on September 26, 2023 at 7:00 

p.m., or as soon as the agenda permits, to consider the following: 

 

The City of Harrisonburg is considering three project applications for Transportation 

Alternatives Program grant funding through the Virginia Department of 

Transportation. The projects include funds for: a Safe Routes to School Coordinator 

position; sidewalk along Central Avenue at Keister Elementary School and sidewalks 

along Gay Street and 1st Street leading to Waterman Elementary School; and a path to 

extend the Northend Greenway to Virginia Avenue along Mt. Clinton Pike. 
 

Additional information about the proposed projects will be provided with the City 

Council agenda for the September 26, 2023 meeting, which will be available on 

https://www.harrisonburgva.gov/agendas. The City Council meeting will include a 

presentation about the projects and a public hearing for each project. 

  

Questions may be directed to Jakob zumFelde, Harrisonburg Department of Public 

Works, at 540-434-5928 or jakob.zumfelde@harrisonburgva.gov 

 

  

  

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

      Ande Banks 

      City Manager 

 

 

To be advertised One (1) time: 

 

Tuesday, September 19, 2023 
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